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CHICKEN BARBECUE AND DANCE: Highlight of the month will be Saturday evening, Oct-
ober 13th, at 3:30 F.M. One-half of a chicken will be barbecued for each person
over a barbecue pit in back of the post, and there will be plenty of other good food
to go with 1t. The price is $1.75 per person. Get your ticket reservations at the
post or from Dick Dalton (chairman) or from any of your officers. Be sure to bring
the ladies!! Following the barbecue, there will be a dance from 9 F.M. to 1 A.M.,
featuring Jim Leyden and his Band-O-Laers, a seven-plece combination which is very
popular in this area. The dance is open to all members and guests without reservat-
ions, and, as usual, there is no adwission price.

OCTOBER MEETINGS: Regular Meeting, Monday, October lst. W1ll new members please
arrange to attend for swearing-in ceremonles? Executive Committee Meeting will be
on Monday, October 8th.
Regular Meeting, Monday, October 15th.
Bertram Jablon, cltizenship education teacher at Bethlehem Jr. High and Tri-Village
Ambassador to Holland, Germany, Belgium, France and Luxembourg last summer, will
present an interesting program, including slide films.
Bring a new member, prospective member, or fellow member with you to these meetings
Your)attendance is the most important contribution you can make to the post (besides
dues) .

DUES: Speaking of dues, and stlll harping on the subject, the post badly needs your
annual dues in October to get us going. Flease send $5.00 to Harry Wendell, 69 Palmer
Avenue, Delmar or leave it at the post. Get some application blanks on your next
visit to the post and sign up one or two eligibles!!

THE KEW FARKING IOT: 1s complete, and is the most welcome improvement to your post
in years. No more poles or holes, bumps or stumps to contend with. Doesn't seem
right, somehow.

By the time you receive this bulletin, the 1956 STEAK ROAST will be history. Usually,
there are enough comical incidents and situations at thls get-together to keep us
talking the rest of the year. Wonder what happened this year?

HARRY MANG has been seriously 1ill in Albany Hospital. Blood donations are desperately
needed, and we ask your cooperation. Please call the Albany Hospital Blood Bank and
make an appointment as soon as possible. Be sure to specify that the donation is for
Harry.

VOTING is each individual's most valuable heritage in our democracy. Don't fail to
exercise your right this fall!!
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DON RYAN, a loyal member, moves to Ithaca in October, and will be sorely missed by
all his friends. Good luck to Don and his Family, and come back often!!

Commander Schreck and the Editorial Staff wish to thank wembers, Walt Waterbury and
Don Harrison for their valuable services to this publication. Walt donated the dis-
tinctive masthead, besides helping and advising with the technical problems. Don

outlined for us the most efficient methods of getting the printing and mailing done.




